
From: david fry
To: City Recorder
Subject: Comments for Proposed 1.5% Utility Rate Increase
Date: Wednesday, February 26, 2025 7:39:41 PM

Caution! This message was sent from outside your organization.

Hello,

I object to this increase.

Thank you for your time,
David Fry

mailto:Dennis2188@outlook.com
mailto:CityRecorder@ci.lebanon.or.us

